
 

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS – April 23 

Day 6 

 

 

Future Medical Professionals will meet on Thursday 4/24 after school in room F209.  Students 

interested in entering the medical field after high school are welcome to attend. For questions, 

contact Ms. Mandel. 

 

 

Obligations: As the end of the school year approaches, this would be a good time to settle 

obligations ahead of Senior Prom ticket sales and graduation activities. Books, library books, 

Chromebook chargers, athletic uniforms/equipment – any Neshaminy School District property 

issued to you that should have been returned in good condition. In the case of library books, 

they may be dropped off in Drop Boxes located in the upstairs and downstairs hallway near 

the library or returned inside the library. Books and other items issued by classroom teachers or 

coaches must be returned directly to that person with no 3rd-party involvement. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


